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SUPPORT TO PREPARE THE 20TH
UNFCCC CONFERENCE OF THE
PARTIES IN PERU (COP 20)
As of: October 2021

The 20th UNFCCC Conference of the Parties, COP
20, took place in December 2014 in Lima, Peru. The
organization of the COP required not only extensive
logistical preparations, but also had to be prepared
politically. This included the participation of
Peruvian representatives at UNFCCC meetings and
other relevant events leading to COP 20. Through
the support offered by this project, the short-term
financing needs to prepare for the COP 20 were
partially covered. The support also increased the
capacity of the Peruvian Ministry of Environment
(MINAM).

State of implementation/results

The project has helped to reduce temporary
financial and personnel bottlenecks in the
preparation of the climate negotiations. The COP
20 has been implemented successfully.

Country/Countries:
Peru

Implementing organisation:
Deutsche Gesellschaft für Internationale
Zusammenarbeit (GIZ) GmbH - Peru

Political partner(s):
Ministry of Environment (MINAM) - Peru

BMU grant:
€ 267,607.44
Duration:
09/2013 till 03/2014
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